Building Pride 115 Bancroft Ave. Reading, MA 01867

CLERK ON CLERK ON MASS.

June 12, 2002

Ms. Cheryl Johnson, Town Clerk Town of Reading, MA Town Hall, Lowell Street Reading, MA 01867 2002 JUN 14 A 10: 04

Dear Ms. Johnson:

This is in reference to Building Pride, the ballot question campaign committee established in March of this year to support Question 1 on the April 2, 2002 ballot. This letter is to serve as an amended Statement of Purpose so that Building Pride can stay in existence to support future ballot questions related to the renovation of Reading Memorial High School.

Please refer to the attached letter from the State Office of Campaign & Political Finance, which confirms their opinion that Building Pride may stay in existence. Also please see the attached email dated June 4, 2002 from Gregory Birne at the Office of Campaign & Political Finance, which notes that a letter to you would suffice to change the original Statement of Purpose.

Following is the revised Statement of Purpose for Building Pride – The Committee to Restore Reading Memorial High School. This is an amendment to the original Statement of Organization dated March 5, 2002 and received by Town Clerk March 6, 2002.

The purpose of this committee shall be to support ballot questions that address both the design and construction phases of the renovation of Reading Memorial High School.

Please attach this amendment to the original Statement of Organization.

Thank you for your help, and please feel free to call at 781 944-1192 with any questions.

Matthew Wilson, Ch

Building Pride

Nancy Radville, Treasurer

Building Pride